
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

11. BOWENVALE AVENUE NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval to undertake a “do nothing” approach for traffic 

calming measures along Bowenvale Avenue. 
 
 Members were complimentary of the report prepared by the staff and noted that vehicle speeds in the 

street remained a concern for local residents.  In acknowledgement of this point, the Board requested 
that the speed trailer be utilised and the Police be requested to undertake surveillance of traffic 
behaviour in the street, and that these courses of action be advised to local residents. 

 
 The Board resolved that no physical traffic calming work be undertaken along Bowenvale Avenue. 
 
 


